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TEMPORARY SLOWDOWN OF CERTAIN ACTIVITIES ON NOVEMBER 6TH 

Baie-Comeau, November 2, 2023 – Due to the strike of unionized staff scheduled on Monday, 
November 6th, the Centre intégré de santé et de services sociaux (CISSS) de la Côte-Nord wants to inform 
the population that some services will be reduced and could be slowed down.  
 

Appointments scheduled on that day will take place as planned. Should appointments be cancelled, those 
concerned will be contacted individually. 
 
All facilities of the CISSS de la Côte-Nord will remain open, except for the CLSC Marie-Leblanc-Côté in 

Chute-aux-Outardes, which will exceptionally be closed between 7:30 a.m. and 12:00 p.m. on 
November 6th. 
 
The employer and union bodies of the CISSS are working together to maintain the identified essential 
services. Access of users to the services of the establishment must also be guaranteed at all times. 

 
The management of the CISSS de la Côte-Nord is aware of the impacts of this situation on users, and 
thanks you for your cooperation. 
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